2" January, 2017

To, To,

The General Manager, The Manager,

Department of Corporate Services, Listing Department,

BSE Limited The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
1% Floor, P. J. Towers, Bandra-Kurla Complex,

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sir,

Serip Code - SUPREMEINFRA/ 532904
Subject — Clarification regarding the article appeared in the Newspaper

This has reference to the newspaper article appeared on 2" January, 2017 in Mumbai Mirror
regarding the fine levied by the Tahasildar in respect of Manor Wada Bhivandi Toll matter. In

this connection, we wish to clarify as under:

An order was passed by the Tahasildar of Palghar District against Supreme Manor Wada
Bhiwandi Tollways Private Limited (SMBTPL) by which SMBTPL was asked to deposit Rs.
7.30 Cr. without holding any enquiry and without giving any opportunity of being heard to
SMBTPL. SMBTPL challenged the above referred order in the High Court of Judicature at
Bombay. The Hon’ble Judge stayed the above order of Tahasildar and directed that no
coercive steps shall be taken against SMBTPL for recovery of the said amount without giving

an opportunity of hearing to SMBTPL. As the matter is sub-judice, we have no further

comment to make.

Kindly take note of the above and oblige.
Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

FOR SUPREME INFRASTRUCTURE INDIA LIMITED

VIJAY J I
COMPANY SECRETARY
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